TO ALL IWF AFFILIATED NATIONAL FEDERATIONS

Dear President,
Dear General Secretary,

It is great honour and pleasure to invite you to the 2013 IWF World
Weightlifting Championships to be held between 16-27 October 2013
in Wroclaw (Poland). :

We are very happy to host the forthcoming World World Weightlifting
Championships in Wroclaw - the city in which exactly 100 years ago the world
weightlifting championships took place. We would like to create you the best
conditions for participation.

The organization of the 2013 IWF World Championships will be in
accordance with the Rules and Regulations of the International Weightlifting
Federation and we will do our best to ensure to all participants possibly best and
comfortable conditions to achieve best results and establish records.

We would like to wish you all a pleasant stay, outstanding performance and
excellent overall ranking results.

Wroclaw is historic city situated in South-West of Poland, 350 km from
Warsaw, capital of Poland and is the administrative, cultural, economic, and
educational centre of the country. It is the city that has been selected as
the European Capital of Culture for 2016. Last year Wroclaw hosted ‘the famous
football event EURO 2012.

We believe that the participants of this event will be impressed by the
beauty of Wroclaw and the hospitality of the Polish people. We are convinced
that the citizens of Wroclaw will witness true spectacle of strength and
competition spirit, demonstrated by the best weightlifters of the world.

Looking forward to welcome you in Wroclaw,
Sincerely yours, '

Szymon KOLECKI
y g
President

Polish Weightlifting Federation




